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During an online meeting in February, 2012, the committee received two request for travel from: 

• Tom Reagan, to attend the national AACTE conference in Chicago (date now passed); 
and  

• Laurie Walsh, to participate in the SW Anthro. Assn. Conference in Chico (CA) on 
April 18 - 22 of this year; 

The committee convened via e-mail, with the following members present:  Frank Daniels; 
Kathlene Ewing; Jim Fitzgerald; Jon Licht; and Brandy Nielsen.  The following members were 
absent:  Greg Molyneux; Scott Nielsen and Connie Zeller. 
 
The members discussed the requests, and motions were made to approve.  The committee 
approves the requests and forwards them to the senate. 


